WARMLEY PARK SCHOOL

SPECIALIST SCHOOL FOR COMMUNICATION AND INTERACTION

Newsletter No 19 - 9th June 2017





Welcome Back!



Welcome back to Warmley Park School Term 6! We hope that you all had a lovely break. Term 6 is set to be very busy as we prepare for Transition into the next academic year, Summer Sports, Duke of Edinburgh Award and more! It's great to be back and we are looking forward to a fun filled Summer Term.



Friends of Warmley Park School AGM Thursday 6th July



The Friends of Warmley Park School are holding their Annual General Meeting on Thursday 6thJuly at 2pm here at school. The Friends are a group of parents and staff who support the school by raising money, arranging social events, and promoting community inclusion through activities. We would love to see some new faces. By coming to the meeting you will be able to hear about what we have done in the past and our plans for the future which include more social events and fundraising. We will be sharing the plans for our current fundraising project which is on the way to our target thanks to support from our local community through the Tesco carrier bag scheme and Tracy Park Golf Club.

The Friends have been responsible for some of the major fundraising projects in the past and contribute generously to resources and activities including buying Christmas presents for all pupils, buying cameras for classes, refurbishing play areas, and numerous other projects. They also arrange the Disco, fayres, and quiz nights. There is no commitment to take on any responsibilities- although that would be great if you wanted to! It would be great to hear what parents want from the Friends of Warmley Park, do you enjoy the events that we have put on, would you like to have more events, what ideas do you have around helping us to raise money for our exciting projects??

This is your opportunity to give your views and find out about how you can get involved with Warmley Park. We are holding the meeting during the day in response to feedback from parents about suitable times. We will be finished by 3:15pm at the latest.

We hope that you will join us for coffee and cake, a chance to meet parents and staff, and to get involved at whatever level you want. Come alone or bring friends or family, everyone is welcome.

Lisa Parker



Fathers Day Sale for Students Friday 16th June



The PFSA will be holding a Fathers Day Sale next Friday for Students to purchase a small gift for someone special to them. If you would like your child to purchase a little something from the sale, please send their money with them next Friday in a sealed envelope, all gifts will be £1.

Parent/Carer Coffee Morning

A quick reminder that our next Parent/Carers Coffee Morning is Tuesday 20th June, 11-12 midday, at The Batch. We look forward to seeing you there.

Lynne Watkins



Important Dates

21/07/17 End of Term 6 01/09/17 & 04/09/17 Inset Days 05/05/17 Term Begins



Cerebra Sleep Conference 28th June



Cerebra are offering a one day conference for parents and professionals on sleep in children with brain conditions:

Date: Wednesday 28th June 2017

Time: 9.30am - 4pm

Location: Copthorne Hotel Birmingham, Paradise Circus, Paradise Place, Birmingham B3 3HJ

Cost: £20

To book your place visit: www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/tackling-sleep-disturbances-in-children-with-a-learning-disability-andor-autism-tickets-34654192623?utm term=eventurl text



IPSEA Foundation Send Law Training day for parent and carers



Due to the success of our latest training session we are running a second one in London for parents and carers with SEND children.

It will provide parents, carers and family members of children and young people with all types of special educational needs and/or disability (SEND) with an introduction to the law relating to the education and training of children and young people with SEND.

You do not need any previous knowledge of SEND Law, but must be the parent, carer or family member of a child with SEND.

What: Foundation SEND Law for Parents and Carers

Where: Amnesty International, 25 New Inn Yard, London, EC2A 3EA

When: Thursday 6 July 2017 between 9.30am and 2.30pm

Cost: £65

For more information, or to register visit www.ipsea-training.myshopify.com

Learning & Fun at Forest School

We had a fun-packed day in Warmley Forest Park on the Wednesday of half-term – a treasure trail, followed by pond-dipping – lots of tadpoles! Lunch and playtime in the meadow, and finally messing about in the stream with the rafts we had made – a great day out!

Join us for Summer LAFFS! Holiday Activities for children with Autistic Spectrum Conditions. The day will include treasure trails, bug hunting, den building & craft activities.



Location: Warmley Forest Park Tuesdays July 25, August 1, 8, 15 Time: 9:30-3:30

Ages: 7-11

Cost: £30 Booking Essential Closing Date: Friday 7th July



For more details & booking forms please contact: <u>Anne O'Loughlin:</u> apptraining@gmail.com or 07817525194 Anne is DBS checked.